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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

TUESDAY 10th JANUARY 2006 

Question No. 2
Divine Word N.S.
QUESTION:   Councillor C. Keane
"To ask the Manager what measures are proposed to prevent cars and motorbikes crossing open space adjacent to Divine World N.S.?"

REPLY:

Discussions have taken place with the Divine Word National School and the Grange Manor residents to consider proposals for preventing cars and motorcycles accessing the open space.  
Consultation will be arranged with the Hermitage residents in the near future and following these discussions a proposal will be put forward to address the matter.  
A sum of €15,000 has been allocated under the 2006 Parks Works Programme to undertake proposed works when agreement has been reached between the relevant parties.

